
February	
  12,	
  2016	
  
	
  
Greetings	
  WLMS!	
  

At	
  publication	
  time,	
  our	
  students	
  are	
  enjoying	
  Activity	
  Day	
  events	
  as	
  a	
  school	
  wide	
  
celebration	
  for	
  positive	
  behaviors	
  during	
  second	
  quarter.	
  	
  The	
  engagement	
  and	
  
excitement	
  is	
  palpable!	
  	
  	
  

Congratulations	
  to	
  the	
   2016 Robotics Team WILDE who finished in 8th 
place at a competition hosted by University Maryland Baltimore County at 
Catonsville High School.     Great Job!  

Grade 8               
Craig Benjamin JR (Not Pictured) 
Anand Tiwarei 
 
Grade 7 
Miles Newman (Not Pictured) 
Elliot Schweiss 
Jared Whitney 

Grade 6 
Corey Benjamin 

  

Stay warm this weekend! 

Happy Valentines Day to all of our WLMS Sweethearts!   

Anne Swartz, Peter Gaylord, Lexi Couch, Tiffanie Nunley 



Important Dates: 
Monday, February 15 – Schools & Offices Closed 
Tuesday February 16 – Kindness Week @ WLMS begins 
Thursday, February 17 – Hoops for Heart Basketball during Related Arts Periods 
Friday, February 19 – Awards Ceremony 
 
 
Gifted and Talented Advisory Committee Seeks Nominations 
Nomination deadline: Friday, February 26 
Parents and students have the opportunity to nominate a G/T Resource Teacher, content 
or classroom teacher, or administrator whose efforts have enriched the educational 
experience of highly able learners. The nomination is a simple online form. All 
nominated will be recognized with a certificate at the Awards Ceremony. WLMS has 
been well represented in past years: Please consider nominating one or more staff 
members. All staff who contribute to advanced level learning can be recognized. 
More information can be found through this link: http://www.hcpss.org/news-
posts/2016/01/gt-advisory-committee-seeks-nominations-due-feb-26/ 
The online nomination form can be accessed through this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1LtnAiWPmACT0OQ4-
k4IGFLA0A0pfjBGbOJMMb5pGb-s/viewform?c=0&w=1 
  
 
WLMS PTSA Fundraiser – MOD Pizza 
We're spreading MODness!!! Come out to MOD Pizza located in the new Metropolitan 
Building at Columbia Mall on February 23, 2016 10:30am-9:00pm and MOD Pizza will 
donate 20% of your entire check to: Wilde Lake Middle School PTSA. Flyers are needed 
and will be distributed to homeroom teachers in tutorial on Thursday, February 18th.  
 
Atholton High Bull Roast 
March Madness the Atholton Boosters Way! Bull Roast Registration is now 
Open!!!!   Atholton Raiders love their basketball!  Come celebrate March Madness at the 
annual Athletic Boosters Bull Roast!  REGISTRATION IS OPEN for the event to be held 
on Friday, March 11th, 6:30-11:00 p.m., at the Ten Oaks Ballroom in 
Clarksville.  Tickets are on sale NOW for $54 per person until February 29 - a 10% 
discount off the regular price of $60.  We also welcome donations towards the purchase 
of a Coach Ticket, too.  To Register or Purchase a Coach Ticket click here.  Questions or 
want to volunteer to help?  Email atholtonathleticboosters@gmail.com. 
  
  

 


